C/o. The Indian Bank Ltd.,
Lady Curzon Road,
Cantonment,

BANGALORE - 1,

26th February 1971.

My dear Mr. Rao,
Many thanks for your wire of felicitations

which I wvery much apprreciate.

Please come to see us sometime next week

as there are some things I wanted to ask you about.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
- B e

»

(5., ROERICH)

Shri K.R. Krishna Reo,
"Cuddapah House",

156, Subbarama Chetty Road,
BAHGALORE - L4,




